
 
  



Adair County SB40  
2024 L.I.F.E. Youth Program 

Youth Ages 13-15 

July 8th – August 1st │ 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
  

 
 

• This is a four-week camp for youth ages 13-15 who live within Adair County. Interested youth will need to fill out 

and submit the following application to be considered for participation. Participants do not need to be receiving 

services from Adair County SB40’s Service Coordination Team or have a disability to apply.  
 

• The objectives of the L.I.F.E. Youth Program are for participants to develop and practice life skills, social skills, 

community skills, soft skills needed for successful employment, and explore different types of employment while 

having fun! 
 

• The program will be located at the First United Methodist Church (300 E. Washington Street, Kirksville, MO 

63501). 

 

• Each participant will need to bring their own ready-to-eat lunch and drink each day. Availability of a way to 

warm/cook food is not guaranteed. 
 

• The staff-to-participant ratio will be dependent upon the needs of youth accepted to the program. 
 

• Each participant should be able to perform their own self-care (i.e., feeding, toileting, etc.) unless prior 

arrangements have been made with the youth’s support team, parents/caretakers/guardians, and the Program 

Director. 
 

• For any student requiring support beyond those available through the program (i.e., physical aggression, 

elopement, one-on-one staffing, etc.), special prior planning by the support team, parents/caretakers/guardians, 

and the Program Director will be required to address how the necessary supports will be provided during the 

program. If sufficient support (to ensure the safety and worthwhile participation of the student in question, 

staff, and the other students) is not identified by May 24th, the student may not be accepted into the program.  
 

• If the youth will be required to take medications during the program, the medication(s) must be clearly marked 

and packaged with the individual’s name, medication name, dosage, and time of distribution. Students are not 

allowed to transport or keep medication with them. All medications will be stored in a secure, locked location 

for the safety of all participants.  
 

• Participants must secure their own transportation to and from the L.I.F.E. Youth Program. Transportation during 

the program will be provided. 
 

• Applications can be found on the website (https://sb40life.org) or at the Community Learning Center and 

should be submitted no later than Friday, June 14, 2024. 

   

 If you have additional questions, please contact:  
 Melissa Cline, Community Engagement Specialist/Youth L.I.F.E. Program Director 
 (660) 665-9400 ext.20 or melissacline@sb40life.org 

https://sb40life.org/
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